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President’s Message       
 

A Culture of Kindness 
      

     At this time of sorrow and sadness for my 
family and me, I would like to express appre-
ciation to all of you who have taken time to write 
or visit and be supportive. As you know, my wife's 
father was a very dear man who will be greatly 
missed in our lives.   While we didn't participate in 
his greatness, we did experience his warmth and 
benefited much from his wisdom and council. 
     At the time of the Olympics in Salt Lake we 
learned of the "culture of corruption".  In our club I 
have seen a “culture of kindness and caring”.  
This has been demonstrated over and over again 
at routine times like tech sessions and at special 
times. A recent example was at the death of Tom 
Henderson. Other examples have been when 
members have been sick and/or in the hospital. 
Concern is always shown when a member’s 
Healey falls on hard times. 
     There is a feeling of caring in our club that I 
believe is remarkable. I believe it is a natural 
outgrowth of service to each other and working 
with and for each other. I know I have literally 
been rescued on a number of occasions.   I would 
bet there isn't a person in the club that hasn't 
benefited from the generosity of others. 
     Thank you again, my dear friends, for all you 
have done and are doing to make our club great. 
 

       Jim Pearce 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

San Diego: June 29 – July 4, 2008 

 
 Bonneville Austin-Healey Club 

Proposed 2008 Activities Schedule 
 

  
Tue., Mar. 11th – General Meeting, 7:30 p.m., Joe 
Morley’s, 100 West Center St., (7720 South), Midvale 
Sat.,  Mar. 15th – Tech Session (Spring Tune-ups), 
noon, Place TBA at Gen. Mtg. 3/11       
Tue., Apr. 8th – General Meeting, 7:30 p.m., at Marie 
Callender’s, 1109  East 3900 South, Salt Lake City 
April Activity --  TBA.   Suggestions are  welcome. 
May: AHCA has allied with the “Make-A-Wish 
Foundation”.  They have challenged the local clubs to 
a money raising activity.  Dave Maxwell proposed a 
Poker Rallye as the club’s contribution to the AHCA.  
Dave will call for volunteer help to man the stations 
and assist with setting it up. 
June: British Field Day.  Date to be determined. 
July: On Saturday the 19th, after the tech session 
scheduled to begin at 2:00 p.m., at the Morrison’s we’ll 
have the Summer Pool Party and BBQ.  Bring your 
drink and we’ll figure out the food in the meantime. 
August: Healey Days, place & date to be determined. 
September: Saturday the 27th, a drive, where: TBA 
October, November and December Activities will 
be scheduled at a later time 
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Sweetheart Dinner 
At The Cinegrill, February 12, 2008 
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BAHC News 
 

The March 2008 Issue of Healey Marque has a 
center-fold article written by BAHC member, Jim 
Revel.  It deals with his experiences in selling his 
1958 100-Six Healey on eBay and is very inter-
esting.  Check it out!  
 

Bob Jahnke is looking for one of the formerly 
Moss-available side mirrors which mounts in the 
side curtain mounting hole, left side.  If you have 
one or know where one might be available, 
please call Bob at 583-3021. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


